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To:
Subject:

kfyz50@netzero.net <"kfyz50@netzero.net">
Thursday, January 21, 2010 5:18 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
reduction of leverage in FOREX

Dear sir/madam

The proposed reduction in the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 in FOREX Will only hurt individuals who
are trying to make an extra income and will only increase the wealth of the already rich I thought this
country prospered on free enterprise. I hope that you will reconsider your proposed regulations.

Thank you

Fayez Khatib

FOREX Trader


